
 
 

Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

2. WESTGROVE RESERVE – PLAYGROUND AND LANDSCAPING REDEVELOPMENT 
 
 The Parks and Waterways Area Advocate presented details of the proposed redevelopment plan for 

the Westgrove Reserve and sought the Board’s approval for the distribution of the plan for final public 
comment.   

 
 The Board decided that the redevelopment plan for Westgrove Reserve be approved for distribution 

and public comment subject to Sally Buck first reviewing the details of the intended playground 
equipment. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


